Contact your MP 

Dear Mr/Mrs/Ms 

As a member of your constituency I would appreciate your support in ensuring that the Government puts pressure on Turkey, to release information about the fate and whereabouts of many Greek Cypriots, listed as missing, since the Turkish invasion and occupation of Cyprus in 1974.

Over 1600 hundred people, soldiers and civilians, including women and children, were captured by the invading forces or disappeared in areas under the control of the Turkish army. 

The UN Committee on Missing Persons (CMP) has been able to establish the fate of some of those missing, following recent exhumations, and DNA testing, as a result of cooperation between the two communities in Cyprus.

However, the effective investigations demanded by the European Court of Human Rights from Turkey, cannot be limited to the exhumation of a number of bodies.
Additionally the CMP activity does not extent to the mainland of Turkey where prisoners, now missing, had been transported. 

Turkey refuses to cooperate towards the solution of this humanitarian problem.  Many of us believe that the demands should be made by those who are in a position to influence Turkey, such as the UK Government and the EU.

I hope we can count on your support. 

Thanking you in advance 

Yours Sincerely,
